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July 17, 2014 

 

 

Daniel Diaz and Angela Hernandez 

866 Robert Street South 

Saint Paul MN 55107  

 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 14 Sycamore Street West 

 

Dear Mr. Diaz & Ms. Hernandez: 

 

This is to confirm that on July 15, 2014 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended that the City Council grant an extension until 

September 10, 2014 to finish the items on the list provided that all life safety issues are addressed 

and in compliance when Inspector Matt Dornfeld make a walk-thru inspection.  The driveway 

issue is granted until August 1, 2015 for you to put in more Class 5 and have fine boundaries 

between the grass and gravel areas. 

 

If you wish to contest to this recommendation, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing 

on Wednesday, August 6, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers.  

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Matt Dornfeld 

 Fire Supervisors 
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